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Volunteer Appreciation Policy 
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The North East United Soccer Club (NEUSC) has implemented the following policy as a means 
of offering a token of appreciation to all volunteers that support the success of the NEUSC 
programming.   
 
Parent and Adult Volunteer Coaches 
 
Any adult who volunteers with the NEUSC in a coaching capacity will be offered a promo code 
valued at $150 to be used towards subsequent programming costs for themselves, their child or 
a person of their choosing at their discretion.  Promo codes will be provided following the 
completion of a full program, i.e. a metro season or indoor program which includes both fall and 
winter sessions. 
 
Student Coaches 
 
Students (high school and university) who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium 
of $150 for each program they support up to a total of $300 per year.  Students will be required 
to be supporting NEUSC in a full-time coaching capacity in order to qualify for this honorarium. 
 
Referees 
 
Youth level referees who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium at the end of the 
summer house league program.  Honorarium will be based on a payment of $10 per game 
refereed. 
 
District level referees who support the NEUSC will be provided an honorarium at the end of the 
applicable program they have supported.  Honorarium will be based on a payment of $25 per 
game refereed. 
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